Thursday 16" November
Dear Parents/Guardians,

Assalaamu Alaikum - ‘Peace be upon you’

Year 10 Parents’ Evening

We are pleased to inform you that we will be available to discuss your sons’ progress during the year 10
Parents’ Evening on:

Thursday 30™" November 2023 from 3:30pm till 6:30pm.
Your son will need to have the appointment sheet on the reverse of this letter completed by his teachers.

Appointments will be five minutes in duration as teachers have many parents to see. Please do not be offended
if your discussion is cut short. This will only happen if an obvious queue is forming. If you think that a longer
appointment will be needed, please contact the school to arrange a separate appointment.

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 30" November 2023.

Yours faithfully,

W'A' ‘_ .

Mr A Hussain
Principal
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